TOWN OF STONINGTON
LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the following Ordinance was enacted by the legal voters of the Town
of Stonington at the Special Town Meeting held on April 4, 2022.

Establishing amended boundaries of the Town’s voting districts so as to comply with the
Connecticut General Statutes and the new State Legislative Districts established by the State of
Connecticut Reapportionment Commission.

A complete and detailed copy of the Ordinance is available for inspection and review in the
Town Clerk’s Office and on the Town’s website at www.stonington-ct.gov.

Dated at Stonington, CT this 12th day of April, 2022,

/s/ Sally Duplice
Stonington Town Clerk



